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Electronic Health Record (EHR)
Software Update
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If you have a cellphone, you may need to update it to
ensure its performance. Likewise, GRHC needs to conduct an 

update for our Electronic Health Record software (EHR). 

A patient’s EHR is the hub of all medically relevant 
patient information that is crucial to patient care.

The update will begin at 6:00 pm Friday, July 26th. 
Patients may experience minor delays through 

the morning of Saturday, July 27th during
the  implementation of the upgrade. 

We appreciate your patience and thank you for your
support while we conduct this system maintenance.

 
GRHC Driving IT Enhancements that will 
Positively Impact our Patient Experience.


